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First group of RSIPF new recruits for 2019 start training 
 
The first group of new recruits into the Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) for 2019 
will start their training at the Police Academy at the Rove Police Headquarters in Honiara on 
11 February 2019. 
 
The Officer In-charge (OIC) of Police Recruitment in the RSIPF Learning and Development 
Department-Police Academy, Inspector Clive Talo says, “The first group of about 70 recruits 
will start their 22 weeks training at the Police Academy at the Rove Police Headquarters 
next week. There are 42 male and 28 female recruits in this group.” 
 
The program for the recruits include an orientation on 9 February, on 10 February all the 
recruits should be at the RSIPF Academy in Rove to start the intensive 22 weeks training 
program on 11 February 2019. 
 

//End// 

 

 

Media inquiries 

 

RSIPF Media Unit:  

24016 or 23800 Ext 239 

 

Email: 

rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established in 

1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe and peaceful Solomon Islands 

by strengthening relationships with the community’.  The RSIPF 

strive to provide efficient and effective policing services for the 

Solomon Islands and expect RSIPF officers to adhere to the RSIPF 

values. 

 

For ongoing news and information, please go to www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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